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Forty-five participants gathered at the International Peace Education Center (IPEC) in Las Vegas, NV to 
partake in a Korean Divine Principle Workshop from April 17-21. They flew in from different parts of the 
United States, including New York, New Jersey, Washington, D.C., Ohio, Texas, and California. 
 
The workshop focused on the contents of the Divine Principle as well as other important topics, such as 
the mission of Ambassadors for Peace, the unification of North and South Korea, and the Marriage 
Blessing and Seonghwa Ceremonies. Participants were also given the chance to hear testimonies of faith 
from inspiring individuals. Through this workshop, the workshop attendees feel one step closer to 
fulfilling IPEC’s mission to educate American and world leaders to restore this world. 
 
The participants showed much enthusiasm! They created a warm atmosphere with their loving hearts for 
one another and their passion to learn. Many commented that the nature around them reminded them of 
how great God’s creation is and how grateful they are toward Heavenly Parent for this wonderful 
opportunity. 
 

 


